
 

 

 

9 February 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, and Students 

 

Revision Evening 2022: Wednesday 2 March 

 

We are approaching the start of our revision campaigns at college, which are designed to support the 

students in planning their exam preparation.  

 

For students sitting external Summer exams, this revision campaign will begin on 28 February, following 

the half term break. The revision period will include the mock exams in March.  

 

For Y12 students, the revision period for end of year Progression Exams will begin after the Easter break 

on 25 April.  

 

This can be a difficult time for students and also the people supporting them at home. With this in 

mind, we are pleased to able to offer the opportunity for you to visit the college on the evening of 2 

March (6pm-7pm), to find out more about effective revision techniques in preparation for forthcoming 

exams.   This will give you a greater understanding of the advice we will be offering to students during 

revision periods.  

 

There will be a presentation by senior staff about the science behind how we learn, and the evidence-

based strategies we recommend students use. There will also be advice on the best apps to aid 

organisation and memory recall. This will be followed by an opportunity for questions and further 

discussion with the presenters. 

 

Please let us know whether you intend to come along, so that we can plan a suitable venue within the 

college: https://forms.office.com/r/nAUnV5gMLr 

 

Please can I take this opportunity to remind you that we have a section on our website dedicated to 

study advice: https://ncdoncaster.ac.uk/study-advice/ 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brendon Fletcher   Ceri Boyle 

Principal     Assistant Principal 

https://forms.office.com/r/nAUnV5gMLr
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